
Dear Faculty Member: 

s 
TEXASCHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 

FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

May 11, 1956 

Our final university-wide chapel service of the current term 
will be held Tuesday, May 15 in Robert Carr Chapel. Vice-President 
D. Ray Lindley will preach the sermon. 

I wish to express my personal appreciation to all of you who 
have given this program your helpful support. Also, to those members 
of our faculty who shared in the services in many ways, a hearty 
"thank you!" 

Won't you plan to make this last service of the year a real 
climax? Let's have a full house. 

Sincerely yours, Arthur D. Wenger
Arthur D. Wenger, Director 
Religious Activities 

P. S. The word has come that the Chapel Choir under the fine leader­
ship of Dr. Shelton has prepared an unusually fine number for the final 
anthem. 


